
June 3, 2021 

 

Ms. Jennifer Goad 

Re: Letter of Support Regarding the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 

 

Dear Ms. Goad, 

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Program regarding two 
sightseeing gondolas and all-season ski reports in Chilliwack B.C.   

British Columbia is known for its beautiful views and that is one of the main reasons why tourists from 
around the world come to visit.  This project takes advantage of this and will change tourism in a 
positive way if it goes through.  As a frequent flyer to British Columbia from Ontario, I can fully see the 
benefits of this program. 

In conclusion, I fully support the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Program as they seek approval from the 
provincial government of British Columbia.  Any program that will help the levels of tourism pick up after 
the COVID 19 pandemic will be extremely beneficial to the people of British Columbia. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Ho-Shue 

Canadian Badminton National Team Member 

 

 


